
The WSO is requesting that service bodies (intergroups, service
boards, regions) review and update your information on file at the
World Service Office. You can view the current information on file by
going to Find a Service Body.
 

Find a Service Body

 

View in browser
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Attention Service Body Contacts
You are receiving this quarterly bulletin because you are listed as a contact for your

service body. If you are no longer the contact, please update this information with the
World Service Office or email Lorie, group registration coordinator, at llaurence@oa.org

for help.

Please share this information with your groups.

Calling all Service Bodies



The information displayed shows the service body name, service
area, website (if available), and telephone number on file for member
inquiries. The information does not include WSO contact information
on file. However, you can call or email for more details.
 

Email WSO

To update the information for your service body, go to Manage a
Service Body and complete the correct form listed (intergroup,
national/language/special-focus service board, or virtual intergroup).
If region information requires updating or service boards need a list
of affiliated intergroups, please contact the WSO directly.

If you have questions or need further information, don't hesitate to
contact the WSO by calling or emailing. We know you understand
how important it is to the Fellowship that this information is accurate. 

Manage a service body

Update your affiliated meetings information at Find a Meeting
Learn more about Automatic Recurring Contributions (ARC).



Follow Overeaters Anonymous on Facebook and Instagram
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